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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee. Thank you for the opportunity to address the Committee. My name is 
Olivia Zubrowski, I’m a resident of Blue Hill, and I’m writing today in opposition of 
the bills before the committee today. 
A repeal of Maine’s Shield Law would unnecessarily disrupt an already strained 
healthcare system, putting many families in unneeded turmoil and uncertainty. 
Further, Maine healthcare providers are offering care legally allowed in this state, and
have wisely invested time, resources, expertise into crafting and practicing standards 
of care when it comes to gender-affirming care. This would interfere with Mainer’s 
basic rights to be well cared for in our state. 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective with the Committee. I urge 
you to vote “Ought not to Pass” on these bills. Thank you!


